
As the Holidays bring a welcomed energy of joy 
and happiness to our community, we are reminded 
of just how special Landfall is. Those of us serving 
on the Kenan Chapel Board of Directors are 
always inspired by the passion, dedication, and 
commitment of our volunteers and donors. 

The Chapel continues to provide impactful 
community services and outstanding achievements 
in meeting the needs of all Landfall and Wilmington 
area residents. The continued service of many 
volunteers nurturing our campus, memorial 
gardens, and concert programs are what makes 
Kenan Chapel truly special.

This year we expanded the availability of 
Memorial Plots in the Chapel Woods Garden. A 
quarter of those have already been reserved. In 
the Gardens and Chapel proper, we completed a 
multi-year tree thinning and pruning effort, a first 
of its size and completeness in over twenty years. 
This effort protects the sculptures and memorial 
sites as well as the mature trees and shrubs that 
grace the grounds. 

Likewise, the Facilities Committee has been busy 
maintaining our now twenty-three year old campus. 
Currently, we are completing Heating, Ventilation, 
and Air- Conditioning upgrades. Improvements to 
the fire control system, and repairs on the tower 
skirt roof are also underway. 

Our Concert programs continue to flourish with 
fourteen Concerts scheduled this year. Tickets 
remain free to all residents. Please make an effort 
to attend one of these remarkable performances!

The Chapel continues as a highly sought choice 
for Weddings, Baptisms, Memorial Services, and 
Vow Renewals. This is thanks, in large part, to our 
Arrangements committee Volunteers who serve 
every family with a calm grace and quick smile. 

The Treasurer and the Financial Advisory 
committee have been steadfast in guiding 
the continuing growth of The Kenan Chapel 
Endowment Fund and in advancing our operating 
account efficiency. We remain in a very strong 
financial position. Their service is invaluable to us 
all.

Each of us, as residents, has the power to make 
a difference; and your support plays a crucial 
role in ensuring that Kenan Chapel provides an 
unparalleled experience for current and future 
residents. This year, we again ask for your support 
as volunteers and donors. Your gift, no matter the 
size, makes a significant difference. 

Thank you for your continued support and 
dedication to Kenan Chapel at Landfall. Together 
we are building on our solid foundation and 
growing the rich traditions of Landfall.

We look forward to seeing you at the Chapel!
Michael C. Kane, President
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By Trish Boyd 
The Kenan Chapel at Landfall continues 

to be a favored venue for weddings, vow 
renewals and baptisms. We also honor and 
serve those in our community as a place for 
memorials and inurnments.

Many thanks to the Arrangements 
Committee members who continue to 
ensure that our Chapel functions as a place 
for all of life’s events - Catherine Bonnette, 
Carol Earey, Barb Nevin, RoseMary Russo, 
Les Sloan, Toni Soule, Jeanette Szwec, Sue 
Thompson, Elisa Tronca, Ginny Tyndall. 
And, welcome to our newest addition to 
the committee, Babs Sutton. Many thanks 
to all of you for giving your time for events 
at the Chapel.

Mike Williams at the LCOA continued 
to support the Chapel in so many ways; 
thanks also to Mike Kane, John Littlejohn 
and Ron Leuchs for being available to 
set up extra chairs as needed for these 
events.  We continue to be grateful to 
Leslie Silloway, our scribe, for sharing her 
beautiful penmanship to record all events 
in our permanent record book.

Please consider volunteering for any of 
these opportunities at Kenan Chapel – 
we are always looking for new volunteers! 
Please contact Trish Boyd at 910-383-1522 
or info@kenanchapel.com if you would 
like more information about any of these 
volunteer opportunities. 

Michaela Murphy & Daniel Hulse
April 13, 2024
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Make plans to join your neighbors and friends for the annual 
Christmas Carol Sing, which will be held inside the beautiful 
Kenan Chapel this year! 

A brass band will play traditional Christmas carols! Song sheets 
will be provided.

Adults, children, and grandchildren are encouraged to participate. 

sunday, december 15 | 5pm
Santa will arrive at 4:45 pm and will join us for the 

reception in the ballroom at the Country Club of Landfall 
following the half hour of caroling.

Open to all Landfall Residents and their accompanied guests.

www.kenanchapel.com

This year the Chapel will host monthly concerts September 
through June, fourteen in all. In addition, the Chapel will host 
two days of Recitals in December by local students aspiring 
to pursue advanced education in performance music. In the 
summer months we will again partner with the Vivace Music 
Festival for the Performers Showcase Concert at the Chapel. We 
are grateful for the Grants provided by the Landfall Foundation 
and the Kenan Family in addition to the donations from you as 
individuals. All tickets are free and available one week prior to the 
Concerts at the New Hanover Northeast Library.

MUSIC COMMITTEE

Holiday Tidings Holiday Tidings 
CHRISTMAS CAROL SING

Kenan Chapel Annual

THANK YOU!
The Kenan Chapel is able to offer its exceptional series of 

free concerts because of a generous grant from the Landfall 
Foundation in support of the arts, our dedicated volunteers, and 
community supporters. 

We gratefully acknowledge the Landfall Foundation for their 
continued support of the music program, which was an important 
part of the vision of Frank H. Kenan and his family had when 
they donated money for the Kenan Chapel.

The sold-out concerts are usually followed by a meet-the-
artists reception at the Country Club of Landfall. Through the 
generosity of our donors, the Kenan Chapel can offer outstanding 
performances by talented, emerging NC artists.

Brierwood Ensemble

NotesNotes  from the  



Our Landfall Fall Festival is the ultimate 
Family Fun Event in all of Landfall! 

Growing bigger with Landfall itself, 
this volunteer tradition, lead by Kenan 
Chapel, The Great Oaks Club, and the 
Landfall COA brings out families and 
friends over a 1,000 strong! The support 
of our local business sponsors and 

silent auction donors banding together 
with a legion of volunteers make it an 
unforgettable experience and a shining 
reflection of our Landfall community 
spirit. 

This year was no exception. Records 
were set on Ice Cream and Rootbeer 
Floats served, pumpkins painted, and 

haunted hayrides. Our bake sale sold out 
in the last minutes, and the Silent Auction 
saw every item snapped up! 

Please take note of our generous 
sponsors and support them throughout 
the year! Without their vision and support 
the Festival would not be possible. 

FALL FESTIVAL OCTOBER 2024





$15,000 to $20,000

The Randleigh Foundation Trust

$10,000 to $14,999

Humphreville, Mr. and Mrs. Mark  
The Thomas S. Kenan Foundation

$5,000 to $9,999

Atkinson, Judy B.
IMO John A. Atkinson

Craighill, Lloyd Jr. (Lang)
Kenan Chapel Endowment Fund
Landfall Foundation Grant

$2,000 to $4,999

Beam, Judith Ann
Kenan Chapel Endowment Fund
Carolina Bay at Autumn Hall 
Platinum Sponsor, Fall Festival
Hanano, Emily Woodson
Kane, Michael and Rose  

IMO John Braddy
Platinum Sponsor, Fall Festival
Jackson, Polly 
Landfall Realty
Platinum Sponsor, Fall Festival
Socha, Leon and Deborah
Platinum Sponsor, Fall Festival

$1,000 to $1,999

Albritton Jr., Paul and Elizabeth
Garrett, Kathleen B. 

IMO Kenneth L. Garrett
Erdody, Martha

IMO John R. Erdody
Kingoff’s Jewelry Inc.
Gold Sponsor, Fall Festival 
Gillis, Chester and Mari e Varley
Kenan Chapel Endowment Fund
Lowden, Cynthia

IMO Bill and Happy Lowden
Rounds Golf and Lounge
Gold Sponsor, Fall Festival 
Saklad, Daniel A.

IMO Sheila M. Saklad
The Great Oaks Club of Landfall 

$500 to $999

Allen, Janice
Barclay, Edward and Mary
Berke, Robert and Nina
Bond, George
Boyd, Trish

IMO Don Boyd
Brady, Thomas

IMO Frank Madonna 
Clark, Robert M.

IMO Anne Clark
Fitness Tree
Silver Sponsor, Fall Festival 
Gunther, Marilyn
Guys, Raymond F. and Milta E. 
Mark Johnson Custom Homes
Silver Sponsor, Fall Festival 
McMillan, Antoinette T.
Mitchell, Robert 
Patterson, Daniel Y.
Ron’s Fireside Shop
Silver Sponsor, Fall Festival 
Van Horn, John E. 
Vialpando, Marco and Valerie Laragy
Wesoloski, George

IMO Judy Wesoloski 

$100 to $499

Anderson, Kenneth F. 
Anonymous
Baker, Rodney and Bobbi

IMO Lyle Mays
Balas, Mary
Barsa, Birgit and Jean M.
Bhagwat, Dileep and Felicitas
Boyd, Mr. and Mrs. Bill
Braddy, Peggy B.
Brown, Mary
Chiarell, Patricia
Colclaser, Dan and Julie

IMO Mary Barto
Davis, Norman and Debbie
De Gaetano, Paula and Duane

IMO Joe and Jean De Gaetano
IMO Esther M. Lutrick
IMO David Lee Barham

Earey, Carol
Freuth, Andrea and Walter

IMO Walter W. Freuth
Gabel, Robert M.
Gibson, John E. and Ruth Mary
Gischel, Gary and Betty
Goetsch, Clifford and Vivian

IMO Anne Parker
Gordon, Margaret M.
Hales, Glenda S.

IMO S. Wallace Hales
Handler, Robert and Ann

IMO James Handler
Haran, Pauline Matheson
Hodgson, John and Tracey
Homestead, Sue and Jack 
Hovdesven, Helen

IHO Ginny Tyndall
IHO Larry Nelson

Hulse, Daniel and Michaela
Isyk, Ron and Cynthia

IMO Sisters-Joan and Nancy
Johnson, W. Taylor and Bettie Ann
Kenan Chapel Endowment Fund

Johnston, Beverly and Mike 
Musselwhite
Johnston, Darlyne

IMO Ingela Kirby
Jones, Ann and Skip

IMO Jane, Pete, and Kristin Clow
Kantz, Philip and Barbara

IMO Wolfgang and Monika Strahl 
Littlejohn, John and Terri
Madonna, Donna
Martz, Jim and Ann
McMillan, William O. and Frances B. 
McNeill, John and Pam
McNulty, John and Janet
Murphy, James P. and Sandra

IMO Tom McMillan
Nelson, Larry D.	
Norris, Joan O.

IMO Oscar L. Norris
Peedin, Deborah
Pope, James and Jane  
Rhodes, Nick and Deloris

Rice Family 
IMO Thomas W. Rice

Ritchie, Anna S. 
Robinson, Kenneth and Barbara 
Shepherd, David and Priscilla
Stephens, Gary L.
St. Therese Knights of Columbus
Fall Festival Sponsor
Stike, John R. 

IMO Mary Ellen DiMuro
Strahl, Gerda

IMO Wolfgang and Monika Strahl  
Sutton, Babette B.

IHO Robert C. Sutton
Teer, Joan E. and Page

IMO Elizabeth P. Kenan
Thompson, Renae and David
Van Note, Bob and Vickie
Vardakas, Tolis and Linda Littlejohn
Kenan Chapel Endowment Fund
Wall, George and Billie

IMO Jim Myers
Watson, Steven and Jill
Whitt, Harris and Mary
Wigley, Craig and Jodie

IMO Kenneth L. Garrett
Wilson, Reid W. and Barbara J.

IHO Ava Broadwell
Wingerter, Mr. and Mrs. Eugene

To $99

Brown, Capt. Chris and Carol
Chalmers, James

IMO Marilyn Chalmers
Jacobson, Janus
Myliniski, Linda
Newton, Joanne E.
Sconyers, Lillian

IMO Bill Schild
Spencer, John and Jessica 

IMO Carl. O. Roark
	

KENAN CHAPEL DONORS
INCLUDING FALL FESTIVAL SPONSORS 
From November 1, 2023 to October 31, 2024



   

Now approaching our 25th year as a central 
part of “Life In Landfall,” The Kenan Chapel 
continues to enrich the daily lives and memories 
of us all. Our Kenan Chapel Endowment Fund 
is the key to ensuring that this legacy will remain 
vibrant and strong in the years to come. The 
Kenan Chapel Endowment Fund is securing 
the future!

Please consider making a contribution to 

that future on behalf not just of yourself, but 
your family and friends. Become a part of many 
making a difference and have your name or that 
of a family member or friend engraved in a brick 
on our grounds. 

With a donation of $1000 or more to the 
Kenan Chapel Endowment Fund, a brick 
marker will be placed in the recognition plaza 
under our famed Rose Window. You can pledge 

$1000 or more over four years, and a marker 
will be installed upon completion of the pledge.

Please use the contribution form included. 
If you wish to discuss a gift of stock, a IRA 
or bequest contribution, please contact 
Dennis Danelowski at 910-256-6692 or email 
dennis2031@att.net. Your vision and support 
are appreciated.

The New Year is always a time for change 
and transition. Four of our long-serving Board 
of Directors will be stepping down in February 
after many years of dedicated Service. All of 
us in Landfall are indebted to each of them 

for their vision, commitment, and sense of 
community in serving. Join us in thanking John 
Ballance, Trish Boyd, Dennis Danelowski, and 
Pasty Marchi for jobs well and faithfully done!

If you aspire to serve your community and 

be a part of the Chapel’s future, please feel free 
to contact Mike Kane at 910-515-0412 to 
discuss opportunities. 

Name                                                 

Email

Billing Address

City                                                                                           State                                           Zip Code

Phone Number

Donation Amount                                      Please apply my donation to:

Payment Type: Check          Credit Card

Credit Card Number

Exp                                       Security Code                             Signature

All credit card information will be securely destroyed after use. 
If you would prefer to make a private donation by credit card, please visit 

www.kenanchapel.com and click the DONATE now button or scan code here. 

OR Please mail this form to: The Frank H. Kenan Chapel, 
510 Arboretum Drive, Wilmington, North Carolina 28405

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

ENDOWMENT FUND

transitionstransitions

frank h. kenan chapel contribution form
All gifts are tax deductible. The Kenan Chapel is a 501(c)(3) charitable organization. Thank you for your continued support!

Scan CodeScan Code
to securely make a donation



THE MOST BEAUTIFUL TIME OF THE YEAR! 
Please email us at info@kenanchapel.com to book your wedding, vow renewal, baptism or 

memorial service. Check us out on Facebook and Instagram, plus our website www.kenanchapel.com!
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